
 

 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 8/19/2020 
 

 

September Meeting – The next monthly IAM 912 meeting will be on 

Tuesday, September 8 at the UAW Hall (10020 Reading Rd.) at 1:00 PM 

and 3:30 PM.  We stay socially distanced and disinfected, so all 

attendees will be comfortable and safe.  

 
22nd Annual IAM Lodge 912 Annual Golf Outing – This year’s event 

benefitting the Guide Dogs of America will happen on Friday, Sept. 25.  

New this year - a 12 PM tee-time start at Fairfield Greens South Trace at 

2200 John Gray Road in Fairfield.  It’s a four-player scramble - $75 per 

person.  Entry fee includes 18 holes of golf with cart, a pulled pork dinner 

and four drink tickets.  There will be prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place 

teams, plus skins game, closest-to-the-pin, and longest drive.  Only 30 

foursomes will be competing, so get your teams together ASAP!  Look for 

flyers with more details.  

 
Testing & Inspecting – Radon testing will be wrapping up this week in 

Building 500 and Building 100 will be starting next week.   

 
Silica and your health – Brother Greg Hester provided a posting that 

outlines the updated OSHA crystalline silica rule.  Keys to keep yourself 

safe are the 4 Ts – training, testing, tools, and techniques.    

 
IAM Local 912 Twitter – Members can follow us on Twitter ( @IAMLL912 ) 

and we will be able to send out important messages very quickly to 

everyone within minutes.  THIS WILL NOT BE USED FOR TRIVIAL NEWS - 

ONLY FOR EMERGENCIES, ETC.  If you have questions on how to sign up, 

contact Shane Latta at CommunicatorIAM912@gmail.com.       


